Information regarding Fees reopening for admission in B.A-I Semester

(2024-25) Birla Campus, Srinagar, HNB Garhwal University

Those students who were shortlisted in First merit list for admission in B.A-I
Semester (Non-CUET), Birla Campus, Srinagar Garhwal but were not able to
submit their admission fees are given one last opportunity to submit their
admission fees on 18" September, 2024.

For reopening their fees, the student will have to submit an application to
Convener, Admission committee on 18" September before 4:30 PM.
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Date: 18" September, 2024 Prof. Prashant Kandari

Convener, Admission Committee



